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 Alan Hamilton COMMNT2016/4519/P 20/09/2016  11:00:48 • There is nothing in the plans about what the impact will be or solutions for, the certain increase in 

sound bleed/noise pollution as a result of the new skylights, given their proximity to Flats 4 & 6 and the 

fact they are in the roof allowing sound to escape vertically – given that the sound bleed from the studio 

upward is already significant.

• The proposed changes to the fire escape allows greater access to both Flats 3 & 4 from outside in a 

ward where the burglary statistics are 20% above the London average. It will also allow anyone of the 

fire escape to look directly into both flats, thereby damaging the privacy of the residents of both.

• There is nothing in plans intended to tackle daily smoke drift from the outside area on the North of 

the building. This affects Flats: 3, 4, 5, 6, 8, 9, with windows open and windows shut but window filters 

open. See: http://www.ash.org.uk/files/documents/ASH_827.pdf

• The outside area North is also an amplifier of sound because of its architectural qualities, the plans 

make no provision for alleviating this, and given the further enclosure of the space because of the 

extension it will lead to louder noise and more enclosed space for the smokers – channeling the latter 

smoke drift in a more concentrated stream towards the flats above.
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